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OUR DRIVERS BEEN BUSY CLEANING BUSES AND GETTING THEM READY FOR 

INSPECTION IN AUGUST.  THEY BEEN CLEANING UNDER THE BUSES INSIDE OF THE BUSES TOP 

TO BOTTOM.  THE BUSES HAVE TO BE EXCEPTIONALLY CLEAN FOR THE HIGHWAY PATROL TO 

INSPECT AND PASS EACH BUS.  THE MECHANICS HAVE TO GO THROUGH EACH BUS AND FIX 

ANY MECHANICAL DEFECTS ANY TEARS IN THE SEATS CHECK THE ELECTRICAL AND WIRING TO 

MAKE SURE IT DOES NOT HAVE ANY DEFECTS IN IT OR THE HIGHWAY PATROL WILL NOT PASS 

IT.   

WE HAVE ONE DRIVER THAT GOES ON THE FOOD MOBILE FOR THE WEEK TO DRIVE IT 

FOR THE FODD SERVICE PROGRAM.  THEY CLEAN AND FUEL THE FOOD MOBILE DAILY. 

THE TRASH TRUCK STILL GOES OUT TWICE A WEEK TO HELP WITH TRASH IN THE 

KITCHENS THAT ARE SERVING FOR THE SUMMER FOOD PROGRAM. 

WE HAVE ONE DRIVER DOING OUR REGISTRATION FOR US AT THE KW BERGAN.  SHE 

ALSO RUNS THE BOOKMOBILE WHEN SHE’S NOT DOING REGISTRATION.  WE HAVE ANOTHER 

DRIVER THAT SUBS ON THE BOOKMOBILE WHEN NEEDED. 

WE GOT A NEW PRESSURE WASHER INSTALLED IT IS WORKING GREAT.  IT HAS A LOT 

MORE PRESSURE THAN THE OLD ONE. 

WE GOT ALL OUR FIRE EXTINQUISHERS CHARGED UP FOR THE BUSES WHEN THEY GET 

INSPECTED AND OUR FIRST AID KITS GOT UPDATED. 

WE HAD TO BRING BUS #521 TO HARLOWS IN KALISPELL TO GET THE AIR COMPRESSOR 

AND FOUR WHEEL DRIVE UNIT REPAIRED. 

SOME OF THE WINDSHIELDS IN THE DISTRICT VEHICLES GOT REPLACED AND SOME IN 

THE BUSES ALSO. 

WE PURCHASED A NEW BATTERY CHARGER FOR THE FORKLIFT AT THE FOOD SERVICE 

PROGRAM’S WAREHOUSE THE COST WAS $1,194.00. 

WE HAD OUR COUNTY MEETING WITH THE COUNTY SUPERINTENDENT MR. OMSBERG 

AND ALL OUR ROUTES WERE APPROVED FOR THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR. 

WE HAD ZERO ACTIVITY TRIPS FOR THE MONTH OF JULY THIS CONLCUDES OUR REPORT. 

 


